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DOCTOR LEE DEAD 
Long Illness Terminated at His Home Wednesday 

WAS A VERY POPULAR MAN 
And Very Successful in His Practice of the Profession of Dentistry 

 
Dr. Frederick Harvey Lee of No. 20 William street died this morning at his home, 

after an illness of over three years. 
In June, 1903, he suffered a stroke of apoplexy from which he never recovered, 

although for two years he was able to be about.  For the past year he has been 
confined to his bed.  He was one of the best known dentists of this State and was a son 
of the late Rev. Day K. Lee and Sophia N. Hershey [Hersey].  During the days of his 
youth his father was the pastor of the First Universalist church in this city and the family 
moved to New York, where he was educated, graduating from the New York College of 
Dentistry several months before he became of age. 

He attended while here the “No. 3 school” now known as the Grover street school. 
He was for many years a member of the City club of Auburn, the Cayuga County 

Historical Society, Auburn Business Men’s Association, of Auburn Lodge No. 481, 
F.&A.M., and the New York State Dental association, and was very active in the last 
named, attending the meetings at different points in the State regularly. 

His patients were from among the best people of the city and vicinity and his 
professional work was of a high order.  Naturally of a mechanical turn of mind his 
laboratory contained the best and latest scientific apparatus, in which he took especial 
pride. 

He was very popular socially.  His loving disposition and fund of amusing and 
entertaining anecdotes will be remembered by all who had the pleasure of his 
acquaintance. 

His manly character and love for his family and friends will make their loss more 
hard to bear, and during his long illness he endured his affliction with patience and 
fortitude. 

Besides his wife, Florence Lee, he is survived by one son, Frederick S. Lee, and one 
brother, Rev. Charles F. Lee of Damariscotta, Maine.  Miss Annie E. Chapin, a cousin 
who always resided with the family, also survives. 

Funeral services will be held at the house Saturday next at 2:30 p.m.  Burial will be 
made in Fort Hill. 
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